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Well done to our Year 6 football team who are                  

participating in a football league with other schools in the 

Bolton area. On Thursday evening the team played two 

games, and whilst both results didn't go our way  there 

were some great moments of both individual and team 

skills displayed. 

Well done to you all. 

Year 4’s assembly this week was on the theme 

the Anglo Saxons. What an educational treat 

of an assembly it was; we learned about the 

seven kingdoms: Northumbria, Mercia, East 

Anglia, Essex, Wessex, Kent and Sussex, what 

they ate as they were very keen farmers      

apparently . An interesting and informative 

experience and very well acted assembly . 

Thankyou Year 4. 

Our year 1 class visited the ‘New Bolton  

Library’ this week to look at the new layout 

and facilities that are now available. Whilst 

there they enjoyed browsing through the 

books and enjoyed a story time session 

with some of the parents and the              

librarians.  

Dear Lord, 

Thank-you for looking after our school,  

Thank you for loving each and everyone 

of us here. 

Help us to learn, play and share         

together,  

So that the wonderful world you have 

made 

Becomes more beautiful everyday.  

Amen 
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Dinners are £12-75 per week payable on Monday in advance. One 

month’s notice will be required in writing to change to pack lunch.  

Thank you. 

Weekly attendance 

Well done to  who are this weeks Year 4     
attendance superstars with 100%  

Year 1 are our most punctual class. 

Well done everyone!! 

   

Rec  Alexander 

Year 1  Amen 

Year 2 Jedidiah 

Year 3 Vivaan 

Year 4 Arjun 

Year 5 Jay 

Year 6 Charline 

Student of 
the Week 

   

Rec   Daniel 

Year 1   Mikaylah  

Year 2  Ruby 

Year 3  Fatima J 

Year 4  Samuel 

Year 5  Ishani 

Year 6  Bailey 

Virtues to live 
by 

School Holiday Absence 

Please remember that NO holidays during 
term time will be authorised. Unauthorised  

absences of 5 days or more, during two 
consecutive half terms, will incur a penalty 

notice from Bolton Council. 

Please can you advise the office as soon as 
possible of any changes to contact details 
for your child, including mobile numbers, 

home landlines and full addresses for both 
parents. Please also update any dietary and 
medical information for each child, so our 

records are constantly up to date.  

Email: main@sspp.bolton.sch.uk 

  

Mon 3rd March  Year 2 library visit 9.30-10.30am 

Tues 4th March  Art month 

    Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

Wed 5th March  Ash Wednesday mass 9.15-10.15am 

Thurs 6th March  World Book Day 

    Parents meeting for Sacramental programme  

    3.15-3.45pm 

Mon 10th March  Year 3 library visit 9.30-10.30am 

Tues 11th March  Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

Wed 12th March  Year 4 library visit 9.30-10.30am 

    Year 4 class mass with Father Haworth 2.00-3.00pm 

Thurs 13th March  Year 5  to Clifton Country Park 9.00-12.00pm 

    Football league @ Ladybridge Year 6 3.00-5.30pm 

Mon 17th March  Reception trip to Fireground 9.00-3.00pm 

    Year 5 library visit 9.30-11.00am 

Tues 18th March  Year 5 taster day at MSJ 9.00-12.00pm 

    Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

Wed 19th March  Year 6 library visit 9.30-11.00am 

    Year 3 class mass with Father Haworth 2.0—3.00pm 

    Year 5 assembly 2.15-3.15pm 

Thurs 20th March  Year 5 trip to Chester ‘Romans’ all day 

Mon 24th March  Book Fair in school all week 

Tues 25th March  Year 5 Vikings workshop 9,00-12.15pm 

    Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

Wed 26th March  Parents evening 1.15-6.30pm Nursery to Year 5 

Thurs 27th March  GIFT team at MSJ 

    Poetry recital at St Michaels Year 5 

    Football league @ Ladybridge Year 6 3.00-5.30pm 


